
The event will take place on an outdoor patio with virtual viewing
opportunities available for those who prefer not to attend in-person
The layout of the event has been modified to allow for comfortable social
distancing 
All attendees will be asked to wear a face mask throughout the event except
when seated at their table, eating, or drinking
Attendees that are feeling ill or have been potentially exposed to COVID-19 are
asked to stay home and participate in the virtual aspects of the event

BBBSAZ and the JW Marriott Camelback Inn are working closely together to ensure
that all attendees can enjoy a fun and safe evening. 

With that in mind, the following safety guidelines have been put in place:

Additional steps by the hotel have been taken to align with guidance provided by
the CDC. 

If you have questions, please feel free to contact 
Taylor Ralston at tralston@bbbsaz.org.

Safety Considerations


